From: Tucker, Shelly

To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD

Cc: Rebecca Pons; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Fulks. Brett
Subject: Re: Emailing: Devon Cotton Draw 163 (11 Federal #2H)
Date: Monday, August 31, 2015 1:09:11 PM
Afternoon,

The BLM ClCCCp'I‘S your proposed work plan for the Cotton Draw 163 as written.

The BLM approval/acceptance does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations have failed
to adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface
water, human health or the environment or if the location fails to reclaim properly. In such an event that
the location does not revegetate, or future issues with contaminants are encountered, the operator will be
asked to address the issues until the contaminant issues are fully mitigated and the location is successfully
reclaimed. In addition, BLM approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any
other federal, state or local laws/regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Environmental Protection Specialist
Bureau of Land Management

620 E. Greene St
Carlsbad, NM 88220

575.234.5905 - Direct
575.361.0084 - Cellular

stucker@blm.gov

|_.E_.

On Wed, Aug 26, 2015 at 8:46 AM, Patterson, Heather, EMNRD

<Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us> wrote:
RE: Devon * Cotton Draw 163 (11 Fed 2H) * 30-015-39375 * 2RP-3021 * 2RP-2736

Rebecca,

Your proposed work plan for the above listed site is approved as written. Like approval by
BLM is required for this site.

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to
adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water,
surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not
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relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws
and/or regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.

Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District 11

Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228

From: Rebecca Pons [mailto:office2@sesi-nm.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2015 9:12 AM

To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; jlrobertson@blm.gov
Subject: Emailing: Devon Cotton Draw 163 (11 Federal #2H)

Good Morning,
| have attached the Remediation Plan for the above site for your review and approval. Please

let me know if you concur, have questions or conditions regarding the approval. As always,
upon completion of the work | will forward the necessary closure documentation, inclusive
of the final laboratory confirmations regarding the sidewall and bottom samples.

Have a great Tuesday!

Thank You

Rebecca Pons

Safety & Environmental Solutions, Inc.
703 East Clinton Street

Hobbs, NM 88240
Office: (575) 397-0510

Your message is ready to be sent with the following file or link
attachments:

Remediation Plan

Note: To protect against computer viruses, e-mail programs may prevent sending or
receiving certain types of file attachments. Check your e-mail security settings to determine

how attachments are handled.
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